67 Rose Avenue, Toronto, Ontario,

September 12, 1950.

Miss Margaret Boos, Secretary, Cooperative Committee on Japanese Canadians, 94 Homewood Avenue, Toronto, Ontario.

Dear Sir:

We are enclosing a copy of a letter sent to the Custodian which protests against the content of the last paragraph of the form marked "RELEASE" which secures from the property owner an agreement to make no further claims on the Custodian.

In writing to your committee, we have in mind the position of the Cooperative Committee during the past several years on the economic losses of the evacuation. We also know that members of the committee are sufficiently well-informed of the circumstances to realize that present payments are far short of the losses suffered as a result of the forced movement.

It is unnecessary for us to remind you that should a property owner sign the "RELEASE" in its present form, it will prove an effective barrier against any further action which may be taken for more adequate compensation for economic losses.

We therefore ask you to join us in pressing for a revision of the form in order to have the objectionable parts removed.

Yours very truly,

TORONTO CLAIMANTS COMMITTEE,

Per: Chairman.